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Orillia Midwives has received funding for a second NR Position for 2025/2026! We are looking for a New Registrant to join our group of 6 midwives, with 4 of us working in a mix of shared and primary care models, and 2 of us providing early pregnancy and sexual health care. We also look after all unattached well newborns born at Orillia Soldiers Memorial Hospital, both as MRP in hospital and for up to 6 weeks following discharge. We are well-established in our community and enjoy excellent collegial and collaborative relationships with our hospital’s obstetric, paediatric, nursing and family doc colleagues. We feel valued for our contributions to our hospital and healthcare community.
While we would prefer a start date as soon as possible, we can be flexible. We are ideally seeking someone who wishes to work full-time (36-40 BCC’s per year) in a shared-care position but could offer a lower caseload if needed for the right fit. Our client population is increasingly diverse and gratifying to care for. Families here value relationship-based healthcare, making it an ideal environment for midwives who want to build meaningful relationships with their clients. 
Our group offers a new midwife the opportunity to start their career in a supportive practice dedicated to mentorship. We value learning, respect, collaboration, and open communication and practices. We all reach out to each other with questions or for support when needed, and encourage new midwives in our practice to know that support is only a call or coffee away. 
Located just 90 minutes north of Toronto, Orillia is an affordable and vibrant small city nestled between Lake Simcoe and Lake Couchiching, offering the perfect blend of natural beauty, small-town charm, and growing urban amenities. It’s an ideal place to live and practice midwifery, especially if you value strong community connections and a mix of urban and rural living and practice. 
If you’re interested in joining us, please send your cover letter and CV to info@orilliamidwives.com. Selected candidates will be invited for an interview. Midwives who identify as BIPOC and/or LGBTQIA+ are especially encouraged to apply. We look forward to meeting you!
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